

11th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

## Forde Class - Bibles and Bubbles Ceremony

Mrs Perry-Bates would like to invite you to our traditional Bibles and Bubbles ceremony. This is a school tradition that welcomes our youngest children to our school family. Each child will be presented with a Bible to represent our Christian Values and bubbles to remind them of the importance of playing and having fun! The presentation will take place on in the hall with on Thursday 18<sup>th</sup> September at 2.20pm. We ask that each child limits their guests to 2 relatives.

We look forward to seeing you.

Regards

Mrs Perry-Bates

Mrs Perry-Bates







